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To whom it may concern,

My name is Nicole Bills, I live in Rockhampton Queensland. I am writing this submission
to voice that [ am against the bill to extend the state of emergency. These are the reasons
why I am against the

PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF EXPIRING
PROVISIONS) AMENDMENT BILL 2022

* 1 feel that it is no longer needed with over 90% percent of Queensland fully vaccinated.
* ] feel that there has been enough implemented to help us continue to combat Covid-19
and we should be able to return to our normal lives.

* | feel the current segregation that the vaccine mandates have caused has done more
damage to the livily hoods of Queenslanders than Covid -19 ever could have.

* Covid -19 and it's variants have over 90 % morality rate and the common flu killed more
people in one year than covid-19 did.

* there is an immense number of adverse reactions to the vaccine that needs to be reviewed
and stopped and it will not happen if this bill is passed.

* Covid -19 is no longer something to be feared, what the majority of Queenslander are
fearful of now is what will be there future, how can the pay their bills with the mandates
working against the people we are left in limbo and this will only stop when the state of
emergency is stopped.

* We no longer have a state of emergency with covid -19 or the variants that came after.

[ urge you to please reject this Bill for all of Queensland, we have suffered enough at the
hands of this government hiding behind covid, it is time to step forward allow those out of
work to return, stop the segregation and discrimination against those who chose not to
vaccinate.

Yours sincerely
Nicole Bills
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